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THE AUBURN FAMILY. FEARLESS AND TRUE
Auburn University has successfully completed its Early Action review, and the 
upcoming final round of Early Action decisions is set to be announced on 
Friday, February 2, 2024.  Auburn received more than 54,000 freshman 
applications—a 14% increase compared to the previous year. With over 12,000 
resident applicants representing 100% of the counties in the state of Alabama, 
the demand for an Auburn education has never been greater. 39% of 
applicants secured admissions, with 34% hailing from Alabama.  Auburn 
University maintains its dedication to broadening access and enhancing 
affordability by admitting students from all counties in the state. Additionally, 
25% of the admitted students are from an underrepresented backgrounds 
further emphasizing the university's dedication to access. Over eight hundred 
were admitted through Auburn First. The 2024 admissions cycle will conclude 
with a regular decision release in early March.
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TOP 10 STATES
1. Alabama
2. Georgia
3. Florida
4. Texas
5. Tennessee

6. North Carolina
7. South Carolina
8. Illinois
9. Louisiana
10. Virginia
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*Underrepresented encompasses underrepresented minorities and first-generation students. The percentage accounts for students meeting both criteria.




